
Help Shape Your Neighbourhood

The Hyde Park Estate Association (HPEA), PaddingtonNow Business Improvement 
District (BID) and local landowners have been working together to create a 
Neighbourhood Area under the 2012 Localism Act.

We are now taking the step of forming a new Neighbourhood Forum. This could mean 
more say over the planning and development of our area through the creation of a 
Neighbourhood Plan, and enable us to make recommendations about the spending of 
the new Community Infrastructure Levy to meet local needs.

We have made very good progress. Westminster City Council has now agreed to 
the first step in that process – the designation of the Hyde Park and Paddington 
Neighbourhood Area. If you live, work, have a business or represent an organisation 
based in this area you will now be able to take part in the process of change, and to join 
the proposed Neighbourhood Forum.

On the evening of 22 March we will be joined by Stuart Woodin from AECOM who is 
Technical Director for Neighbourhood Planning & Engagement, assigned to us by the 
government as part of their Supporting Communities Programme. 

Stuart will facilitate a discussion on what the neighbourhood planning process can do 
for this area and how you can become involved in shaping your neighbourhood. There 
will also be an opportunity to talk about priorities for the area and hear what can and 
cannot be tackled through the Neighbourhood Forum and Plan.

For more information and to sign up to join the Neighbourhood Forum, please visit 
www.hydeparkpaddington.org. To let us know you are coming please email us 
hpp@paddingtonnow.co.uk. 

We look forward to seeing you on 22 March.

TUESDAY 22 MARCH 2016
VICTORY SERVICES CLUB (ALLENBY AND PLUMER ROOMS)

63-79 SEYMOUR STREET, LONDON W2 2HF
6.30 TO 8.00 P.M. 

(light refreshments will be provided)

The Hyde Park
and Paddington
Neighbourhood Forum 


